
ATTENTION 

2019-20 LD Bell Band Members: 

 

An important Band Parent Meeting will be held on 

 

TUESDAY, APRIL 23, 2019 

 

At 

7:00PM 

In the  

LD Bell Band Auditorium 

 

This is an informational meeting for all current and 

potential band members and parents/guardians. 

Please make every effort to be at this very  

important meeting. 

 


